
On behalf of the German Remote Sensing Data Center (DFD), we cordially invite you

to
Ulrichshusen estate
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DLR

from
June 23 to 25, 2025!

The HSM & Cluster FS 2025 conference makes an important contribution to the exchange of experience and know-
ledge within the data management community. With its focus on strengthening and expanding networks, it provides
decisive impetus for cooperation between major research institutions and their networking with manufacturers,
developers and service providers. The aim is to create synergies, promote innovative approaches, and push forward
the joint development of proven processes and technologies.

The conference places a special focus on hierarchical storage management (HSM) and distributed file systems which
play a central role in archiving and processing environments in particular. Important components are the exchange of
information for current and future challenges, topic-specific requirements and advanced technical solutions. This
takes place in close cooperation with experienced users from science and industry as well as with developers and
providers of professional hardware and software.
Among other things, the following relevant topics are addressed:

• presentation / evaluation of alternatives or successor products to Oracle HSM (previously: SAM-QFS)

• experience reports on HSM migration

• application-specific hierarchical memory management (including requirements, configuration, optimization)

• current and future developments of HSM products

• use cases / evaluation of cluster file systems (including requirements, configuration, optimization)

• use cases / evaluation of network file systems (including requirements, configuration, optimization)

• definition and discussion of current and future user requirements

Participation in the conference is open to anyone with an interest in the subject. We look forward to seeing both
new and familiar faces.
In particular, we cordially invite you to actively participate in the conference. For this purpose, please send us a
proposal for your conference contribution (presentation topic with short description)

by April 23, 2025.

There are 30-minute time slots for user presentations and 20-minute time slots for sponsors (each including questions).
In addition, companies have the opportunity to reserve exhibition space.
We are also happy to receive suggestions for topics for discussion groups.

Your contact person is Galina Voinov (konferenzen-neustrelitz@dlr.de, +49 3981 480-175).

Please find further and future information on our website

https://konferenz-nz.dlr.de .

As soon as the online registration for the conference is activated, we will inform you.

We look forward to welcoming you again at Mecklenburg Lake District this year!

The organization team of the HSM & Cluster FS 2025

mailto:konferenzen-neustrelitz@dlr.de
https://konferenz-nz.dlr.de
https://konferenz-nz.dlr.de

